
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 5/11-5/15 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Read “Not Guilty by 
Reason of Insanity” and 
answer related 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Powerpoint over 
“The Metamorphosis” 
exit ticket  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lesson 3:  Poverty 
and the Distribution of 
Income/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Begin reading “The 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
Metamorphosis”/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Finish reading “The 
Metamorphosis”/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lesson 3:  Poverty 
and the Distribution of 
Income/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Would You Rather 
game with questions 
based on “The 
Metamorphosis”/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  
 

 


